
COMMUNITY ASSISTANCE SCHEME FOR 2022/2023 FINANCIAL YEAR 

ROUND 1 - APPLICATIONS NOW OPEN! 

Under section 356 of the Local Government Act, Walgett Shire Council provides funding with 

the aim of assisting Shire non-profit organisations and groups to undertake projects and 

activities that enhance community capacity, building and development. 

Applications are now invited from non-profit organisations and/or community groups, within 

the Walgett Shire, for Round 1 of funding in the 2022/2023 Financial Year and will close at 

5pm on Monday 18th July 2022.  Consideration of received applications and the awarding of 

grants, by Council, will be conducted at a meeting to be held on Tuesday 26th July 2022. 

To apply, please view the Community Assistance Scheme 2022/2023 Guidelines and complete 

an Application Form and return to Council’s administration office at 77 Fox Street, Walgett or 

alternatively applications can be emailed to admin@walgett.nsw.gov.au.  All forms are 

available on Council’s website at www.walgett.nsw.gov.au and at Council’s Fox Street 

administration office. 

Any enquiries regarding the Community Assistance Scheme should be directed to Belle 

Petersons, Executive Assistant to the General Manager and Mayor, by telephone on 02 6828 

6100. 
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